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In the last three months we have seen a decline in the number of students looking 

to book an appointment with the Listening & Support Service. Despite the great 

opportunity we were given to talk about chaplaincy to an entire Public Service 

class in the end of March, we didn’t see much fruit come out of that.

Nevertheless, we continued going in to the college to pray, advertise our service  

and chat with the staff in the counselling and safeguarding department in order to 

design a plan to make chaplaincy more visible and accessible in the next term.

As mentioned in the previous review, in the beginning of this year the college put 

an end to some valuable tools we were using to introduce ourselves to new classes 

but there has been talk about reinstating induction days as of September and we 

are hoping to make very good use of those opportunities again.

In the meantime, a few invitations to speak about our work in the college around 

churches in Harlow have come up and we are looking to use those opportunities to 

liaise with Christians who are either students or staff  in the college in order to 

helps us raise the profile of this valuable service. 

We hope to count on your prayers for an increase in the number of students we 

connect with and for new doors to open for this ministry.

Every blessing,

 Maurício & Sibele Colussi
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